
22nd April

Welcome back to Nursery we hope you had a lovely half
term. We also want to say ‘Welcome!’ to all our new children
and families.

The topic this half term is Down on the Farm and we are looking forward to our
fertilised eggs arriving from the Farm on Monday.
Both role play areas have been very busy with the children having the
opportunity to explore and play in the ice cream and Farm shop.

This term each child will have the opportunity to take home our Nursery Magic
Box. The idea behind the box is to promote communication, speaking and
listening skills. Each day we will share the special item in the box.

As we begin the Summer term (from next Monday) we would like to prepare our
children who are due to start in the Reception class as much as possible. If you
feel you are able to leave your child at the door in future this would help them
enormously in gaining independence and confidence ready for the transition. We
understand that the children who have just started in Nursery will still need
support of an adult. For those children who still need support of a parent/carer
we ask that on adult only enters the Nursery with them. Thank you for your
support in this matter.

Enjoy your weekend

The Nursery Team
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